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ATTENDANCE: 
 
Members:      Staff:     
Tom Boyko, Mark Brandenburg, Barbara Whittier Sherry Williams 
Trish Walden, Mike Williams, Bob Steenson  Bryan Nipe 
Bob Adolphe, Bryan Kirby, Don Nichols 
Jeff Ebbers 
   
       Guests: 
       None 
 
LOCATION:      TIME:  
Soldier’s Creek Park       6:30 p.m. 
 
The group met at Soldier’s Creek Park as part of their regular monthly meeting for a 
quarterly workday.  Members assisted with invasive exotic species removal along the 
mountain bike trail at Soldiers Creek Park and trimming along the boardwalk to Lake 
Jesup at Spring Hammock Preserve. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Mark Brandenburg led a discussion on a potential “hub” site for the Florida Youth 
Conservation Center that was recommended by the Natural Lands subcommittee. The 
PPAC voted unanimously in favor of the Natural Lands subcommittee's finding that the 
Land Fill/Boar’s Nest site, allowed for the most flexibility and potential for meeting the 
greatest variety of uses. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Approval of August minutes. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:45 p.m.  
 


